
 
 

 
 

November 12, 2016  

 

RED ORE GOLD INC.  

CANCELS SHARE EXCHANGE AGREEMENT WITH 
VFP THERAPIES S.A.S.  

 

West Vancouver, BC  – Red Ore Gold Inc. (Red Ore Gold or the Company) announces that further to its 
news releases of June 27, 2016, and August 11, 2016, all agreements between the Company and VFP 
Therapies S.A.S. have been cancelled. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Red Ore Gold Inc. 
#408-150-24th St.. 
West Vancouver, BC 
V7V 4G8 
 
Contact: Robin Dow, President & C.E.O. 
Email: robin@dowgroup.ca 


